
 
May 8, 2017 
  
  
Dear Parents: 
  
On May 31st we will be going on a field trip to Illinois Beach State Park in Zion, IL.​  ​At this time we will 

be finishing up our Earthkeepers S Key and doing habitat observations.  The children will also 

participate in the final Earthkeeper Ceremony. 

  

The bus will be leaving at 8:15 and we are expected to be back by 3:00pm.  All students need to 

bring a non-microwaveable lunch, since we will be eating at the beach.  As with all  field trips, 

please avoid nuts.  

 

The cost for this field trip will be $13.00. The cost includes $8.00 for the bus and $5.00 to cover 

expenses (crafts, food, and Skip) for Native American Week. If your child will not be attending 

the field trip, please just send in the $5.00 for Native American Week. 

 

Money and permission slips are due by Friday, May 19th.  

  
Thank you, 
 
¾ Grade Teachers  
  
  
  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
My child_____________________________________________has permission to go 
to Illinois Beach State Park on May 31st. I have enclosed $13.00 to cover the cost of the bus and 
expenses for Native American Week. 
  
 My child_______________________________will not be attending the field trip but I 
have enclosed $5.00 to cover the cost of Native American Week. 
 
 
Parent’s Signature___________________________________________________ 
  
 


